From: Fowler, David

Sent: 10 January 2020 11:30 **To:** Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/ London Mosaic

School

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Please upload objection.

Thanks,

David

David Fowler Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123



Sent: 09 January 2020 22:23

To: Fowler, David < <u>David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk</u>>

Subject: Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/ London Mosaic School

Dear David Fowler,

Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/ London Mosaic School

We object to any proposal to move rubbish and recycling facilities out of the Ludham Undercroft, where they are currently out of sight, into either the Lismore Circus area or the Heriot Place/Elaine Grove junction.

The Lismore Circus area is an important open space, pedestrian route and play/leisure area with no rubbish problems at present. Open air rubbish collection points attract dumping and are unsightly because of large items placed beside them and overflows. In addition, the Heriot Place/Elaine Grove junction is kerbside and as well as the problems outlined above will attract flytipping like other kerbside rubbish containers in Gospel Oak.

Yours sincerely,

